
 

 

Bernards Township 
Agricultural Advisory Committee 

2020 Annual Report to Township Committee 
 

During 2020 the Agricultural Advisory Committee held two Committee 

Meetings, February and November (virtual).  Due to COVID our March meeting 

and our annual Farm Meeting were canceled.      

The Committee:   

• Conducted an annual review of the inventory of the Township’s farm 

assessed properties. 

• Reviewed the recommendations from The 2019 Reexamination Report 

related to agriculture in the Township and agreed to continue to follow 

discussions of the Planning Board on these recommendations. 

• Discussed resident interests relating to agricultural activities on 

residential property.  Communicating policies to the community will be a 

focus in the coming year. 

• Continues its mission of agricultural education and outreach to all 

residents in the Township. 

 


